
Homebound Delivery 

Let us bring the library to you! The library offers delivery of materials to Elm Grove 
residents and registered cardholders who are physically unable to come to the library 
due to disability or long-term illness. The service is free and offers homebound patrons 
the opportunity to continue to enjoy library materials. 

For more information and to get started, contact: 

Sarah Muench (Library Director) 
Telephone: 262-782-6717 
Email Sarah Muench 

 

mailto:muench@elmgrove.lib.wi.us

